
                            Kearsarge Area Chamber of Commerce
August 17, 2010, Meeting Minutes

In attendance: Laura French (Pres.) Woody Pringle (Director)
Maryann Plass (Secy.) Kevin Faria (Director)
Cindy Barrett-Dumais (Treas.) Bob Lutz (Director)
Cheryl Blais (Director)

1 – Meeting minutes were reviewed and approved by all.

2 – Regarding one of the action items from last meeting, Cindy advised there was a  
      duplicate payment made to the Andover Beacon.

3 – We no longer looking for another director since Woody Pringle offered to sit on the board.

4 – Rhonda Rood has been checking around for brochure racks and found one for $88.

5 – Cindy called TDS about a credit balance that kept showing up on each bill and found the
      KACC is due a credit of $114.

6 – Cindy offered her office at Colby R.E. to put out KACC literature and brochures but will 
      first double check with owner, Ben Cushing.

7 – Treasurers Report:  $2309.64 in main acct; $318.72 in retailers acct; all other accounts
      Remained the same.  Motion was made to accept the treasurers report and all were in favor.

8-  Not much new on committee updates.  Cindy reported Sutton used to have a business
      Association.  Sandy & Mark Legsdin were part of that so perhaps they should be contacted.
      Education & Networking Committee – Woody Pringle offered to be part of the Eduction
      Committee.  Cindy advised that Colby R.E. is having an Open House on 8/31 and 
      The KACC could incorporate a Business after Hours into that event if Laura French can
      Get invites out. 
      Marketing – Laura French spoke with Mike McChesney about the website and she sent
      Out a link to all to view the prototype for it.  Most comments were positive.  At this point,
      Laura will advise Mike to continue with the rest of it.  Kevin will speak with Mike about   
      Having it up and running by September.   (note:  Woody Pringle is not on the email list and 
      Laura will advise Dan to add him to the list)

9 -  Banner – Kevin Faria is donating the 1st banner to the KACC. We discussed color and size
      And decided on maroon color, and 4x 6.

10 - Laura announced that Laura Buono still needs volunteers for the next Waner Blood Drive.
      
11- Cheryl stated she would help co-ordinate a meeting between Ginger Marsh and Chris
       Daniels to discuss the Christmas preview party.

12-  We discussed that the Festival of Trees could be for the Kearsarge Area and not just
       For Warner.


